
 

March, 2022 

 

 

Dear Member: 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to Cape Regional Health System through your membership in the Cape 

Regional Auxiliary.  This note is coming to you as a reminder that Cape Regional Auxiliary dues are now payable for 

calendar year 2022. 
 

This year has already started off as a busy one … Thank you to all who responded so generously to the Cape May Branch 

Bakeless Bake Sale. We are thrilled to say that we exceeded $1000 in donations through that initiative!  The Auxiliary 

Exec team is also busy planning events for the coming year …  look for more information to come about the Designer 

Bag Bingo (tentatively scheduled for May 21st), the 2022 Raffle (an all-cash raffle this year), and several other fun events! 
 

Your support as a member is greatly appreciated. Annual dues of $15 (an amount that has not changed in many years) 

help us to cover the administrative costs for our fundraising events as well as contribute towards the current pledge.  With 

your support, we have already contributed over $400,000 towards our $1.5M pledge to the Claire C. Brodessor Surgery 

Center Capital Campaign.  If you are able and so inclined, we greatly appreciate your contribution of any donation amount 

in addition to the $15 dues. 
 

As always, thank you for everything you do!  We look forward to your continued membership and support.  We welcome 

participating in our monthly meetings and hope to see you soon at a meeting or event soon! 

 

Executive Board, Cape Regional Auxiliary 

 

❖ To remain an active member, please remit payment of $15.00 on or before April 30, 2022.  Please make checks 

payable to:  CAPE REGIONAL AUXILIARY and mail to: 

Cape Regional Auxiliary 

c/o Cape Regional Foundation 

2 Stone Harbor Blvd. 

Cape May Court House, New Jersey 08210 

 

❖ If there are any updates to your contact information over the next year, we would appreciate it if you would inform us 

by emailing caperegionalauxiliary@caperegional.com or by calling Auxiliary Membership Chair Marie Sluberski 

(609-703-8038) so that we may update our records. 

 

Please print clearly and legibly 

 

NAME:  ______________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ 

           

PHONE NUMBER: ______________________________________ 

 

PREFERRED BRANCH: (Check one)   Cape May  MASH   Team Cape    Twigs  Wildwood 

 

 $15 Membership dues enclosed 

 

 Please accept this additional donation of $_________ along with my dues 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION OF THE LETTER WITH YOUR PAYMENT 

mailto:caperegionalauxiliary@caperegional.com

